














Brothers, Sheila C 

From: Puleo, David A

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 4:26 PM

To: Brothers, Sheila C

Subject: RE: [1] Univ. Schol. Pgm bw BS Elec Engr and MSBME
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12/5/2006

Yes, it was approved.  I sent to Dr. Singh a memo of support, dated March 21, 2006, indicating our 
faculty's unanimously support for the proposal.  It should have been included with the other memos.  Thanks.   
  
     Dave 

********************************************  
Dave Puleo  
Center for Biomedical Engineering  
University of Kentucky  
(859) 257-2405  
puleo@uky.edu  
********************************************  

  
 

From: Brothers, Sheila C  
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 1:16 PM 
To: Puleo, David A 
Subject: Univ. Schol. Pgm bw BS Elec Engr and MSBME 
 
Good afternoon! I am writing in regard to the proposal to create a University Scholars Program between 
the BS in Electrical Engineering and the MS in Biomedical Engineering (attached). 
  
The memo from Professor Singh indicates that this proposal has not yet received your (as Director of the 
Center for Biomedical Engineering) official approval. 
  
Could you please let me know if this proposal is approved by you? I cannot send this to a committee for 
review unless I am satisfied that all players are on the same page, so to speak. You can do a formal memo 
if you want, but all I really need is written (email is fine) approval by you. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you,  
Sheila  
  
  
Sheila Brothers 
Office of the Senate Council 
Administrative Coordinator 
203E Main Building, -0032 
Phone: (859) 257-5872 
Fax: (859) 257-8375 
sheila.brothers@uky.edu 
http://www.uky.edu/USC/New 
  



Brothers, Sheila C 

From: Robert B. Grossman [robert.grossman@uky.edu]

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2007 12:59 PM

To: Brothers, Sheila C; Kaveh A Tagavi

Cc: Vijay Singh

Subject: Univ Schol Pgm BS Elec Engr & MS Biomed Engr
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1/5/2007

The Academic Programs Committee unanimously approves the proposed University  Scholars 
Program: BS in Electrical Engineering & MS in Biomedical  Engineering. 
 
-- Bob 


